

Wednesday Newsletter May 24, 2023

Our Faith at Practice

Our 8th Grade Graduation Mass will be held tomorrow, May 25, beginning at 1:00 p.m. This is our School Mass for the week so students in K-7 need to wear their polos. Come join in on this special celebration.

Seventh Grade will lead the final Mass of the school year on Friday, June 2, beginning at 8:30 a.m. All are encouraged to attend.

Parent Information

School dismisses and Extended Care closes on Friday, May 26, at noon for the Memorial Day Weekend. On the last day of school, June 2, dismissal and closure of Extended Care is at 10:30 a.m.

Student Council will soon be holding elections for officers for the 2023-24 school year. An assembly will be held on Tuesday, May 30, to hear speeches from our candidates. The results of the elections will be shared at the conclusion of our Talent Show on Thursday. We want to thank you current officers, Marcus Anderson, Camille Miser, Clara Baker and Juliet Purpura for their leadership over this past year.

Our Talent Show will be held on Thursday, June 1, beginning at 1:00 p.m. Participation forms need to be filled out in order for students to participate. Our students are excited to share their special talents!

1305 Fifth Avenue South Great Falls, MT 59405 406-452-0551 ollschoolgfmt.org

Calendar at a Glance

Thursday, May 25

8th Grade Graduation Mass at 1:00 p.m.

Friday, May 26

- Kindergarten Graduation at
 10:00 a.m. in the church
- Dismiss at Noon
- Extended Care closes at Noon

Monday, May 29

Memorial Day - No School

Tuesday, May 30

♦ Student Council Election Assembly at 9:00 a.m.

Wednesday, May 31

♦ 2nd-5th Grade to Ryan Dam

Thursday, June 1

♦ Talent Show at 1:00 p.m.

Friday, June 2

- Continental Breakfast beginning at 7:00 p.m.
- ♦ School Mass (7th) at 8:30 a.m.
- ♦ Moving-up at 10:10 a.m.
- Dismissal at 10:30 a.m.

Home and School is sponsoring breakfast on the last day of school. A continental breakfast will be served beginning at 7:00 a.m. Come celebrate the end to our amazing school year. Thank Home and School for all you do!!

June 2 marks the end of the 2022-23 school year. Seventh grade will lead the School Mass. Following the conclusion of Mass, students will say goodbye to their current teachers and then move-up to meet with their teachers for the 2023-24 school year. School will then dismiss and Extended Care will close at 10:30 a.m.

No Wednesday Newsletter will be sent home next week. The final communication will come on Friday, June 2.

Contact Information:

Bekah Atkinson- Development Director atkinson@ollschoolgfmt.org

Lisa Diekhans- Home and School President Mustanglisa8@gmail.com

OLL News

Congratulations to the 2019 8th Grade Graduates on their 2023 High School Graduation!





Home & School:

Last Day of School Breakfast is June 2nd and H&S is looking for a few helpers! Here is the link to sign up:

https://www.signupgenius.c om/go/8050D4BAAAA2FA5 FF2-last1







Please like our school Facebook and Instagram pages. This is a great way to stay up to date on all the happenings at OLL!







Home and School <u>is</u> actively looking for a new VICE PRESIDENT for the 2023-2024 school year! If you are interested or would like to learn more about the position, please contact Mrs. Schmitz.